Memorandum

TO: Tiffany Harris
FROM: Michelle M. McCullough, Historic Resources Staff
DATE: July 22, 2024
SUBJECT: Demolitions for August 12, 2024
Community Development/Housing/General Government Committee Meeting

Historic Resources
Commission

Bryce A. Stuart Municipal Building
100 E. First Street

PO. Box 2511 Historic Resources staff has reviewed the one property that is scheduled to go before the
Winston-Salem, NC 27102 Community Development/Housing/General Government Committee on August 12, 2024 for
CityLink 311 (336.727.8000) demolition consideration. Per the list provided by Community Development, the proposed
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demolitions are:

1. 1818 North Dunleith Avenue — Northeast Ward

The building is not a Local Historic Landmarks nor located within a locally designated historic
district nor have been designated to the National Register of Historic Places. Therefore,
there are no recommendations for these structures currently.
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